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Students deserve a safe school environment where they feel safe, comfortable, and 

are able to learn.  Bullying is strictly prohibited in the Becker School District.  

Parents or students are encouraged to report bullying to a teacher or a principal 

immediately.  The definition of bullying can be found in our district Bullying 

Prohibition Policy. 

 

Bullying can also be reported anonymously by clicking the “report bullying” link on 

the website for each school. 

 

https://docs.google.com/a/isd726.org/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=aXNkNzI2Lm9yZ3xiZWNrZXJzY2hvb2xzfGd4OjQzMDdhNWQzYmVhZTBmODc
https://docs.google.com/a/isd726.org/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=aXNkNzI2Lm9yZ3xiZWNrZXJzY2hvb2xzfGd4OjQzMDdhNWQzYmVhZTBmODc
https://beckerschools.wufoo.com/forms/bullying/

